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As a public school teacher I completely oppose this. This will lead to it being required 

to test our kids with the schools, which is exactly what we do not want. We 

homeschool to keep kids out of public school. It is also extremely unfair that public 

school kids get the option to not do state testing, but homeschool kids do not get that 

same right.  


